## November 11, 2023



Never Forgotten Honor Flight 225780 Rib Mountain Dr., #234 Wausau, WI 54401

Dear friends of the Honor Flight

Your Honor Flights are such a blessing to the veterans who are able to experience this well-deserved trip of a lifetime.

Please accept our check for as a donation for the future Honor Flights. This is from the American Legion Post #303 Auxiliary of Winter, Wisconsin.

We have a representative present to welcome home all the flights of the veterans at the Mosinee airport. What a joy to see the looks of delight when our veterans return from their busy day. This is indeed a day that they – and their families – will remember for their lifetime.

Thank you for all you do to make this day extra special for the veterans and their families.

Judy Floitad

Judy Floistad, Secretary

American Legion Post #303 Auxiliary

